
 

 

 
 

Carers NT is hosting a consultation with Territory Families regarding the Northern Territory Pensioner 
and Carers Concession Scheme review.  
 
Carers NT is committed to encouraging carers to contribute to the consultation process to inform the Northern Territory Government and 
ensure that changes to the scheme result in it being fair and equitable, accessible, less susceptible to fraud and easy to administer.  
 
 

Where - 59 Bayview Blvd., Bayview, Carers NT office  
When - Thursday 10th August 
Time - 10am – 10.30am Morning tea  

- 10.30am – 11.30am Concession Review Consultation 
 
If you cannot make it to this consultation Carers NT encourage Carers to have their say at the NT Government website   
www.haveyoursay.nt.gov.au       
 

If you wish to attend or want further information, please call 1800 242 636 or email carersnt@carersnt.asn.au  to register your 

interest    

 
 

http://www.haveyoursay.nt.gov.au/

